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Turkey – Market Closure 
 

08 February 2023 

FTSE Russell notes the announcement by the Borsa Istanbul (BIST) to suspend trading for five business 

days commencing from Wednesday 08 February 2023 and to resume trading from Wednesday 15 
February 2023, and that any trades executed before the suspension of trading on Wednesday 08 

February 2023 will be cancelled. 
 
Consequently, FTSE Russell equity indices will reflect the closing price for Turkish securities as of the 
close on Tuesday 07 February 2023 until the resumption of trading. Additionally, the implementation of 
any corporate events scheduled to be effective during the period that the market is closed will be delayed 

until the market reopens for trading. 
 
FTSE Russell will continue to monitor for updates in accordance with section 2.2 of the FTSE Russell 
Index Policy in the Event Clients are Unable to Trade a Market or a Security guide, and will issue a further 
communication if the stock exchange remains closed beyond Wednesday 15 February 2023.   
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